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Boone County Fire Protection District to Offer Bond 

Question on April Ballot 

 

The Boone County Fire Protection District board of directors has called for a NO TAX 

INCREASE bond election to be held during the general municipal election Tuesday, April 4, 

2023. The following question will be posed to the voters on the April ballot: 

 

“Shall Boone County Fire Protection District, Boone County, Missouri, issue its 

general obligation bonds in the amount of $8,000,000 for the purpose of acquiring 

real property; constructing, improving, renovating, repairing, furnishing and 

equipping new and existing fire stations and additions thereto; and acquiring fire 

trucks, vehicles and other firefighting and emergency apparatus, equipment and 

communication systems and technology?” 

 

Attached you will find a frequently asked question and answer sheet that will explain the 

needs of the fire district and the projects that will be funded by the NO TAX INCREASE 

bond funds. 


